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As an administrator at Portland Public Schools with part of my paycheck going 

towards the PERS system, I am strongly in favor of divesting from the coal industry. 

There are so many other investment options available that will provide a better return 

and a more livable future for our children. Let's work together to invest in renewable 

energy, keep coal in the ground and move into that future together. Please support 

this bill. Thanks, 

 

Allison and Ty Adams 

Portland, OR 97218 


